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REPORT FOR INFORMATION 

 

Supplementary Report on 2022 Launch of Community 
Crisis Support Service Pilots and Reform Updates to 
Provide Corrected Information 
 
Date:  February 2, 2022 
To:  City Council 
From:  City Manager 
Wards:  All 
 

SUMMARY 
 
The report EX29.1 2022 Launch of Community Crisis Support Service Pilots (the 
"Report") provided information on the Auditor General's Audit Work Plan of Toronto 
Police Services which did not accurately reflect the Auditor General's work. This report 
contains updated information for Council. 

FINANCIAL IMPACT 
 
There are no financial implications resulting from this report. The Chief Financial Officer 
and Treasurer has reviewed this report and agrees with the financial impact information. 

DECISION HISTORY 
 
At its January 26, 2022 meeting, Executive Committee adopted EX29.1 2022 Launch of 
Community Crisis Support Service Pilots and Policing Reform Updates. City Council will 
consider this report at its meeting on February 2 and 3, 2022.  
(http://app.toronto.ca/tmmis/viewAgendaItemHistory.do?item=2022.EX29.1)  

COMMENTS 
 
The report EX29.1 2022 Launch of Community Crisis Support Service Pilots and 
Policing Reform Updates included information under the Traffic Management and 
Parking Enforcement heading on page 15 that does not accurately reflect the Auditor 
General's work.  
 

http://app.toronto.ca/tmmis/viewAgendaItemHistory.do?item=2022.EX29.1
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The following paragraph is an accurate summary of the Auditor General's work in 
relation to Traffic Management and Parking Enforcement and should be substituted in 
place of the content in the Report: 
 
• As part of EX21.2 City Council requested an update on non-police engagement on 

traffic management and parking enforcement. The Auditor General’s Office has an 
audit of parking enforcement on her Audit Work Plan of Toronto Police Services, and 
Transportation Services will await the findings of the Auditor General’s report to 
inform any subsequent recommendations with respect to traffic management and 
parking enforcement.  

 
The Auditor General's Office has been consulted in the preparation of this 
Supplementary Report.  

CONTACT 
 
Denise Andrea Campbell, Executive Director, Social Development, Finance and 
Administration, 416- 392-5207, DeniseAndrea.Campbell@toronto.ca 

SIGNATURE 
 
 
Chris Murray  
City Manager 

ATTACHMENTS 
 
No attachments.  
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